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  EYFS & Year 1 Newsletter 

Friday 30th June 2023 

What have we been 

learning? 

Nursery 

The nursery children really enjoyed 

their Sports Day this week. They 

have also been learning to retell the 

story ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff.’ 

Reception 

This week the children enjoyed 

taking part in their Sports Day! They 

have also been learning about Eid 

and how it is celebrated. 

Year 1 

This week we enjoyed a surprise 

magic show that we won for our 

walking to school efforts! We were 

really excited to meet our new 

teacher on Friday afternoon      . 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

House Points 

Seacole 
812 

Shakespeare 
733 

Bannister 
861 

Pankhurst 
928 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget…  

Correct school uniform should be worn every day. Please speak to your 

child’s teacher if you have any questions or concerns regarding uniform. 

Writer of the Week 
 

Bumblebee - Sulaimaan 

Ladybird – Chiziterim 

Badger – David. O 

Hedgehog - Majida 
 

Thought for the week… 

Should protests 

be fun? 

Tyler 

 

Helping at Home 

Remember to keep reading at home!  

House points are awarded to children regularly 

reading outside of school. 

 

 

 

 

Yu Hang Eduard 

Aleksander Emily 

Check out our school 

website for more exciting 

school news! 

 

 
www.parsloesprimary.co.uk 

 

 
 

 

 
 


